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5 March, 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Easter Experience at Wokingham Baptist Church – Wednesday 14th March 

 

The Year 6 children have been fortunate enough to be invited to attend the Easter Experience at 

Wokingham Baptist Church on the morning of Wednesday 14th March 2018. During this visit, they will take 

part in a series of activities that will help them learn more about Holy Week and Easter.  

 

The group will be walking up to the Baptist Church from school first thing in the morning on the day and will 

return by lunchtime.  As part of the experience, the children will be offered grape juice and pitta bread. 

 

Please complete the EV2 parental consent and medical form under the Forms section of ParentMail by 

Wednesday 7th March. 

 

If you would be prepared to come as a parent helper, please let the office know. We will then contact you 

nearer the time.   

 

Kind regards, 
 

Mrs Wilson 
Mrs Wilson  

For and on behalf of the Year 6 Teaching Team 
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